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Welcome back!  We hope our learners had a well-deserved break and rest.  We are ready for Term 3 

and the exciting times and adventures that lie before us in the final Term. 

Parents, we have been very fortunate as a school, with the current COVID-19 pandemic and would 

like to extend our sincere thanks for all the support in ensuring the hygiene bags are sent, masks are 

always worn and that social distancing is practiced.  

Please, if your child is ill we request that they are kept at home. 

A friendly reminder that all our COVID-19 policies remains in place.  Importantly, if you or your child/

children test positive, the office must be informed immediately and the necessary quarantine 

measures will be discussed and implemented (14 days quarantine from notice of positive test). 

We are so happy to have our children back at school and once again we need to thank our learners 

for the positive way they have embraced our protocols and  have truly embodied “doing differently”. 

Mrs Du Toit (High School) and Mrs Mathey (Primary School) will remain online for lessons/support. 

We look forward to a fun-filled Term 3. 

We wish all our Grade 12’s the best of luck with 

their Prelim Exams. 

“Today you are You, that is truer than true. There 

is no one alive who is Youer than you” 
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Parents, please take note that Thursday 24th       

September is a Public Holiday as South Africa        

celebrates Heritage Day. 

Friday the 25th September, is a school holiday and 

school will be closed. 

School will finish ƴƻǊƳŀƭ ǝƳŜ on Wednesday 23rd 

September. 

We hope our learners enjoy the long weekend.  

We are very happy to announce that Soccer Starz will be 

returning at the Primary School for Physical Education 

lessons. 

Strict measures in terms of contact and social distancing 

will be put into place at all times. 

We are sure the children are going to welcome our 

coaches back and enjoy the lessons. 

Soccer Starz will be back as of Friday 4th September.  

A gentle reminder to our Grade 9 Parents that subject 

choice forms for 2021 are now due.  

Please ensure that forms are sent to the class teacher by 

the latest 23 September. 

We thank you for your support in this regard. 


